

GLENN M. OKIMOTO

MARY ALICE EVANS
Deputy Comptroller

STATE OF HAWAII DEPARTMENT OF ACCOUNTING AND GENERAL SERVICES

P.O. BOX 119 HONOLULU, HAWAII 96810-0119

APR 1 7 2002

COMPTROLLER'S MEMORANDUM NO. 2002-16

TO:

Heads of Departments

ATTN:

Personnel/Payroll Offices

SUBJECT:

Assignment of Net Pay to Interstate Financial Institutions

Over the past several paydays, several employees have experienced delays in receiving credit in their checking or savings account from their out-of-state financial institutions. Further delays occur when the financial institution does not notify the State that the check which was issued to the financial institution was not received.

We are therefore requesting your assistance to inform all employees who have net pay assignments outside Hawaii or who are considering out-of-state assignments of possible delays in accessing their funds.

Thank you for your assistance in relaying this memorandum to all your staff.

GLENN M. OKIMOTO

State Comptroller